November 22, 2024

Dear Sponsor,

The Miniature Horse Association of Arizona Foundation (MHAA Foundation) was founded in 1985 and
will be hosting our 39" Annual Touch of Class and Kick Off Arizona Miniature horse shows. These
shows will be held April 10" — 13t 2025 at the world-famous West World of Scottsdale. Our club is a
501@3 non-profit organization (EIN # 93-3676235).

MHAA is a 501-C3 nonprofit organization that is dedicated to the American Miniature Horse. The Club
is sanctioned by both miniature horse registries, the American Miniature Horse Registry and the
American Miniature Horse Association. Our mission is to promote and support the ownership of the
registered American Miniature horse. We do that by offering a wide variety of activities that showcase
the versatility of our small equines (38 inches and under) such as educational clinics, equine assisted
therapy services, meetings, horse shows, trail drives, parades, etc. Our Annual Touch of Class and Kick
Off Arizona showcases the beauty and versatility of the American Miniature Horse. There is a wide
variety of classes offered such as Halter, Driving Classes, Obstacle/Trail (both In Hand and Driving), In
Hand Hunter/Jumper, Showmanship, Versatility and Liberty just to name a few.

In honor of our hardworking Youth and Amateurs (many of whom are YOTE or AOTE — Youth/Amateur
Owned Trained and Exhibited) as well as our Veteran’s and Special Needs Exhibitors we would love to
be able to create approximately twenty-five (25) Award Buckets to give out to these exhibitors at our
39" annual show. We feel they work so hard with their equine partners and deserve a bit more
recognition. The items we would love to have donated would be small items that would fit into a bucket
(miniature horse halters, lead ropes, brushes, grooming products, etc.), or a monetary donation used
to buy items for these buckets.

If your company would be willing to donate to our Youth and Amateur Awards in any capacity, please
feel free to reach out to me. A receipt for your donation will be provided once the donation(s) is received.

Sincerely,
The Miniature Horse Association of Arizona Foundation
Julianna Myers — 2025 President 805-312-4788 or jmyersdh@gmail.com

Rebecca Hubal — 2025 Vice President 619-325-9556 or Becca.ABR2@gmail .com
Tammy Schreiber — 2025 Secretary 623-210-3389 or tschreiber67 @yahoo.com



